
PARISH OF THE SACRED HEART AND ST MARGARET MARY, DEREHAM

PREPARATION FOR FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

IN THE SUMMER OF 2025

Full Name of Candidate

Date of Birth

Parents’ Names

Address

Post Code

Telephone Numbers Home:

Mobile:

Email address

Candidate’s year of Baptism*

Candidate’s place of Baptism

School Year as at Sept 24

*  Please provide your son/daughter’s Baptismal Certificate as soon as classes start, 
it will only not be required if your son/daughter was baptised in this church.

GDPR – this information will be used to contact parents relating to First Holy 
Communion, and your child’s name will appear in the Parish Newsletter and the 
programme for the Communion Mass. All information is kept securely in a safe 
place.

Please return this form to Fr Jay or Robbie Meehan (Catechist) as soon as possible, 
or email robbiemeehan54@gmail.com


